
  
  

 

MEMO 
 

To: Planning Commission  

From:  Loren Wiltse Senior Planner 

Date: May 5, 2023 

RE: Shayne Ahlin Property Rezone Request   
 

 

 

Hales Land LLC., has submitted a rezone application requesting the Planning Commission and 
City Council consider amending the Santaquin City Zoning Map to change the zoning of the 
Shayne L. Ahlin property (Parcel ID’s 30:091:0045) from the Residential Agriculture (R-Ag) zone 
to the Industrial (I-1) zone. The area proposed to be rezoned is currently vacant and consists of 
approximately 4.376 acres and is approximately located at 685 N SR 198. 
 
The owner has authorized the applicant, Hales Land, LLC, (Contact Brad Hales & Cliff Hales) to 
submit a zone change application and conceptual storage unit design. (Attachment 2) The 
conceptual design plan is the applicant’s justification for why the proposed zone change should be 
approved and does not represent an actual project for review or approval.   This review is for the 
Planning Commission to forward a recommendation on the rezone to the City Council.  

 
Recommended motion: “Motion to forward a (positive or negative) recommendation to the 
City Council that approximately 4.376 acres of the Shayne L. Ahlin property be rezoned from 
Planned Community (PC) zone to Commercial Light Manufacturing (CLM) Zone.  
 
Attachments: 

1. Existing and Proposed Zoning Map 
2. Application (Zone Change Proposal)  

  



  
  

Existing Zoning Map 

  
 

Proposed Zoning Map Change 
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Attachment 2 



  
  

 



  
  

 
  



  
  

 


